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NEXT MEETING:  Monday, September 18, 2023 

American Legion Hall 

6:30 P.M.  POTLUCK      

                                                                                 

Did someone say POTLUCK?  Yes, we are returning to the American Legion Hall, and we are having a 

POTLUCK.  Please bring a dish to share, your own utensils and a beverage. 

 

It is the time of year when DUES ARE DUE!  The cost is the same as last 

year…..$40.  Most of you have already taken care of this.  To be on our 

roster and more importantly on the state roster you must be current 

with your dues. 

Hard to believe, but it is time to start discussing ideas for the 

Christmas Party.  Who would like to head that up?   

Happy Birthday:  Rollie Morrell, Bernie Wrynn 

Happy Anniversary:  Dave & Barb Ault 

         

HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE AT THE MEETING.   


